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PROPOSED - Young Botanist Competition
2024


King’s Stanley Parish Council are pleased to announce the trial introduction of a new online competition for budding young botanist, living within the parish. For reasons of safety, with a degree of assistance from parents, entrants should be supervised whilst undertaking field studies.

Each month a photograph of a wild flower, i.e. grass, herb, shrub or tree, growing within the parish boundary, will be posted in the parish magazine and on the Council website.

On registration, name & contact details, entrants will be invited to identify the particular plant etc; by its common name, location, preferred habitat type, and whether or not it is good for pollinating bees and insects. Answers may be submitted by hand at the Parish Hub, King’s Stanley Village Hall, on Mondays between 09.30 – 11.00, or emailed to the clerk at clerk@kingsstanleyparishcouncil.gov.uk.

Two points will be awarded for each correct answer, with an additional two bonus points for entrants who answer all four questions correctly, making a possible maximum score of ten points per month. The answers for each round will be announced and displayed the following month.

A quarterly table of the top twenty scores will be posted in all KSPC noticeboards, the Parish Magazine, and on the Parish website.

Monthly scores will be totalled at the end of the year, with the winner and two runners up being declared in January 2025. The winner and runners-up will be invited to attend a prize giving ceremony at the Parish Council AGM, on the ______________ to celebrate their participation and achievements.

( Confidential Information: - Commercial sponsorship is actively being sort from Rococo Garden’s, DLF Professional Amenity Seeds, and a private individual, no not Bill Gates ).

The Council wishes to encourage all those eligible to participate to register their interest ASAP, at clerk@kingsstanleyparishcouncil.gov.uk, so that we may commence this competition at the earliest opportunity.

What better way to start the New Year, out in the fresh air exploring our wonderful countryside, seeing and finding some of nature’s glorious diversity, and enjoying the fun of this competition.

We wish all concerned the very best of luck.
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